
Summer Fair 
Our amazing annual Captain Cook Summer Fair 

will take place on: 
Thursday 3rd July at 3.15pm.   

Please save anything which you may be able to 
donate, as we will be making our usual pleas for 

tombola prizes in due course.  We would also 
welcome larger raffle prizes from local business 
owners if this is something you can assist with. 
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Key Dates 

Further dates and information will follow as we 

continue through the year but please find below 

an outline of key diary dates.  

▪ W/C 9th June – Y1 phonics check and Y4 

multiplication check 

▪ Tue 10th June – Rec to Year 6 Sports Day at 

Sports Village 

▪ Wed 11th June – Y4 trip to Duncombe Park 

▪ Thur 3rd July – Summer Fair 

▪ Mon 14th July – Reports out to parents 

▪ Tue 15th July – Transition morning 

▪ Tue 15th July – New teacher drop-ins 

▪ Wed 16th July – Year 6 trip to Flamingo Land 

▪ Fri 18th July - Break up for Summer 

▪ Mon 1st Sep – PD Day 

▪ Tue 2nd Sep – Children return to school 

 

Year 6 dates 

We know that this is an extremely important 

half term for our fantastic Year 6 children and 

do our best to make this as enjoyable a time 

as possible for them. 

Below are some important Year 6 dates: 

•  Friday 4th July 1.30pm – Year 6 

performance 

• 7th – 11th July – Nunthorpe transition 

• 7th – 9th July Kings transition 

• 8th – 9th July – Trinity transition 

• 9th – 11th July – Stokesley transition 

• 9th – 11th July – MacMillan transition 

• Wednesday 16th July – Y6 trip to Flamingo 

Land 

• Thursday 17th July – Leavers’ disco 

• Friday 18th July – Leavers’ assembly 

Welcome back! 
I hope everyone had a lovely half term.  It’s incredible to believe that we are now in our final half term of the 

school year.  This is always a particularly hectic half term full of lots of exciting events, before we begin the 
transition process to get the children ready for the new school year ahead.  It is always a special and 

memorable half term for our Year 6 pupils although, sadly, at the end of it we will be waving them goodbye as 
they move on to the next stage of their educational journey. 

Mrs L Acheson 
Acting Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 

School Uniform – Uniform Bank 
As we know that many parents purchase new 

uniform early, we would like to remind everyone 
that our school uniform consists of a white shirt 

or polo shirt, grey trousers or skirt, red 
sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan (with optional 

plain red fleece) and plain black shoes.   
Please ensure that children are dressed in 

accordance with our policy. 
 

 Due to lack of space, children should also only 
bring a school book-bag (no handbags or 

backpacks) and small lunch bag if necessary.  
 

If you have any good quality uniform that no 
longer fits, please drop it in to school.  We will 
then sort and store it in our uniform bank for 

parents to utilise. Thank you! 
 

Uniform comprises of: 

White shirt or polo shirt 

As we hopefully will be enjoying some lovely 

warm weather during our summer term, 

please can we remind parents to ensure that 

children come to school dressed in our 

summer school uniform with suitable 

footwear, a sunhat, water bottle and 

suncream already applied.   


